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November 4, 1992 RESOURCES

Mr. R. E. Hall, Director 4
Uranium Recovery Field Office
U.S.-Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 25325 ,,u' " 1992
Denver, Colorado 80225 M- AI SNc

Dear Mr. Hall: • -"

Pursuant to our November 3, 1992 telephone conversation with ,

Mr. Ed Hawkins of your office, and in light of the ANPRMP@ '-

published in the October 28, 1992 Federal Register proposingiE rY
revisions to Appendix A of 10 CFR 40, Power Resources, Inc. o
(PRI) wishes to withdraw our license amendment request dated May-
6, 1992 requesting a partial exemption of the long-term0)

surveillance fee for our proposed by-product material disposal
site. It is our intent at this time to pursue resolution of
this issue through the public comment process provided by the
above referenced ANPRM. Should this avenue not prove
satisfactory, PRI will again consider approaching the URFO
directly concerning this matter.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this request.
Please call should you have any questions.

Sierely,

P.R. Hildenbrand
Manager of Environmental &
Regulatory Affairs

PRH/mc

cc: S.P. Morzenti
M.R. Lueders
W.F. Kearney
File 4.6.4.1

Highland Uranium Project
Post Office Box 1210
Glenrock, Wyoming 82637

Fax: 307.358.4533
Casper: 307.235.1628
Douglas: 307-358°6541

?211- 77


